





BISCOVEY ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 10TH JULY 2017



ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS

Year 3

Class 1A - Rome Valentine

Class 1 – Evie Maskell

Class 2 – Jayden Hawke

Overall - Aron Isbell

Year 4

Class 5 – Ariana Menezes

Class 6 – Beth Brown

Class 11 – Jade Taylor Jones

Overall - Sennen Julian

Year 5

Class 7 – Charley Stockley

Class 8 – Harry Roberts

Class 12 – Charlie Humphries

Overall - Madison Dyer

Year 6

Class 4 – Ellie-May Nelson

Class 9 – Scarlett Harvey-Bate

Class 10 – Ashanti Araga-Clarke

Overall - Kourtney Buzza

DINNER MONEY

WE DO NEED PAYMENT FOR ALL SCHOOL MEALS IN ADVANCE ON EITHER A WEEKLY OR DAILY BASIS!!

DIARY DATES

Fowey River Academy 'taster week' for Year 6 will be Monday 10th July - Bus provided (normal school time) School Reports issued - Monday 10th July ARTS WEEK - commencing 17th July (open afternoon on 20th July)

Last day of Summer term – Tuesday 25th July 2017 at 1.45pm

Autumn Term - Tuesday 5th September- 20th December

<u>STAFF TRAINING (school closed) –</u>
<u>Friday 20th October 2017</u>
(Half Term 23rd – 27th Oct)

Dear Parents....

Year 2 Pupils

We will welcome Year 2 pupils for their period of transition from the Infants School on Wednesday this week. We hope they will settle quickly and happily into their new classes in Year 3!

<u>Uniform</u> – Will be available on Monday 4th September, from the school office, in readiness for the children's return on Tuesday 5th September.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

ALL AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS WILL END THIS WEEK! Thank you

TEAM PHOTOGRAPH ORDERS

Additional image proofs of cricket, swimming and cross country teams have come home with the relevant children recently. If you wish to place an order, please return the forms to the school office by 14th July. Thank you.

(Large copies of all photos are available to view in reception)

LOST PROPERTY

Daisy Staynings (class10) has lost her P.E.t-shirt and Hoodie

Message from the 'Friends of Biscovey'

We invite parents to come in to check the box above for any lost items of clothing as it is overflowing with coats, skirts, trousers and jumpers, **ALL UN-NAMED!**

Next term, we hope to hold a 'second hand' uniform sale with all monies raised going towards school funds. If you have anything you would like to donate please pass it into the school office. Thank you.

Could you please check that your child is wearing their own, NAMED uniform.